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Magen Avot is supported by Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis and the United Synagogue 

 

MA and the US 

Magen Avot is a Shul supported by Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis 

and the United Synagogue. We are now based in the Nancy 

Reuben Primary School Hall. 

Recently a letter was distributed to all our supporters updating 

them on our ongoing relationship with the United Synagogue. 

Please see the "Membership" section on our website at: 

magenavot.com/membership for full details. There is also a 

form available which can be used to register your intention to 

join Magen Avot as part of the US. 

Chametz Sale and Pesach Schedule 

Magen Avot is extremely grateful to Rabbi Ginsbury for 

offering our members an opportunity to avail themselves of 

the facility to sell their Chametz for the duration of Pesach in 

order to avoid transgressing the Torah prohibition of owning 

leaven during the course of the Festival. Rabbi Ginsbury will be 

available for Mechirat Chametz up until and including 

Thursday 6 April. On Sunday, Monday and Friday mornings 

from 10:00am to 11:30am at Hendon United Synagogue Office 

(Raleigh Close), and on Monday and Thursday evenings from 

9:30pm to 10:30pm at the Rabbi’s home (31 Green Walk). If 

these times are inconvenient or you have any queries, please 

contact the Rabbi directly on 020 8202 5514 or by email 

at:  rabbiginsbury@hendonus.org.uk. A sale form is included 

with this newsletter. 
 

Our Pesach schedule will be released next week and will 

include a full timetable. 

 

Additional Information 

Lighting Earliest time 6.12pm | Shabbat at 7:17pm 

Chabura Shmueli Landsberg at 9:00am 

Leining Natan Maurer 

Children 

Magen Minis and Maxis at 10:45am 

This week’s Magen Munchies is sponsored 

anonymously לעילוי נשמת דבורה בת שלום 

Speaker Shmueli Landsberg (pre-Mussaf) 

Kiddush 

This week's kiddush is kindly sponsored by 

Sharon and Jonathan Faith.  

The whisky of the week is Abelour 10-year-old. 

Speaker Daniel Greenberg (after Shabbat Mincha) 

Chometz Sale Form 

Along with this newsletter we have included a Mechirat 

Chametz form with details provided opposite for best times 

for selling. If you are reading this newsletter in Shul please 

feel free to take a copy home after Shabbat to use. 

Yom Yerushalayim Event 

On Sunday 21 May we will be holding a Yom Yershalayim 

BBQ at 8pm at the home of Family Lovat, 26 Ashley Lane, 

NW4 1HG. If you would like to be a volunteer to help 

organise this event please contact us by email at: 

events@magenavot.com. Further event details and a poster 

will be released after Pesach. 

 

Week 95 Parashat Vayikra / 31 פרשת ויקרא March – 2 April 2017 | 4-6 Nisan, 5777 

 
Friday Mincha שבת Shacharit שבת Mincha שבת Ends Sun Shacharit Next Friday 

 
 

7:15PM 

 
 

9:15AM 

 
 

7:22PM 

 
 

8:22PM 

 
 

8:20AM 

 
 

7:15PM 

 

 

Please note that we have a number of Kiddush sponsorship opportunities over the next couple of weeks.  

If you are interested in sponsoring a future Kiddush, please email info@magenavot.com. 

 

Magen Avot Social Media 

Website: subscribe to our email list. 

 

Facebook: ‘Like’ our Page. 

 

Twitter: follow our @MagenAvot handle. 

 

 

http://magenavot.com/membership


 בס"ד

 

 
 

Magen Avot is extremely grateful to Rabbi Ginsbury for offering our members an opportunity to avail themselves of 

the facility to sell their Chametz for the duration of Pesach in order to avoid transgressing the Torah prohibition of 

owning leaven during the course of the Festival. It is preferable to see Rabbi Ginsbury personally to arrange the sale 

but in case of absolute necessity you may use this form which should be returned to 18 Raleigh Close, NW4 2TA by 

no later than THURSDAY 6 APRIL 2017.  

  

Please ensure that all Chametz which is to be included in the sale is placed into a specific location (e.g. spare room, 

larder, shed or garage) which should be locked or securely sealed for the duration of Pesach.  

  

Rabbi Ginsbury will be available for Mechirat Chametz up until and including Thursday 6 April. On Sunday, 

Monday and Friday mornings from 10:00am to 11:30am at Hendon United Synagogue Office (Raleigh Close), 

and on Monday and Thursday evenings from 9:30pm to 10:30pm at the Rabbi’s home (31 Green Walk). If these 

times are inconvenient or you have any queries, please contact the Rabbi directly on 020 8202 5514 or by email 

at:  rabbiginsbury@hendonus.org.uk.   

 

  
I, the undersigned, hereby appoint Rabbi M. S. Ginsbury to act as my agent to sell on my behalf to a non-Jew all my 

Chametz, Chametz mixtures, doubtful Chametz etc. which may be found in the premises stated below or in any other 

place. I also authorise him to hire out the places where these substances are stored and to likewise hire out the vessels 

in which Chametz may be found, in the manner described in the full text of the document of sale (שטר מכירה) through 

which my Chametz will be sold.  

  

Name (Block letters please): …………………………………………….………………………….  

  

Home Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………..  

  

Business (or any other) Address: …………………………………………………………….. 

  

Approximate value of Chametz included in sale: £ ..........................................  

  

If you will be abroad for Pesach please indicate country of residence:  

Israel   U.S.A.   Other (please specify) ………………………….........................................  

Contact No. (for possible access during your absence) ……………………………...  

 

(You are advised to seek specific guidance from Rabbi Ginsbury on Pesach arrangements if travelling abroad)  

  
 

Signature: …………………………………………………………………………………………………..    
  

 

 

(PLEASE RETURN THIS WHOLE DOCUMENT, DULY COMPLETED, TO RABBI M.  S. GINSBURY, HENDON 

UNITED SYNAGOGUE, 18 RALEIGH CLOSE NW4 2TA BY THURSDAY 6 APRIL 2017)  

Sale of Chametz - מכירת חמץ 

 


